MAY 9, 2018 COUNCIL REPORT OF BALLOT VOTE

The Council was asked to vote no later than May 9, 2018 authorizing preparation of an amicus brief arguing against the addition of a citizenship question to the 2020 Census based on concerns about scientific methodology.

Council members were provided a detailed memo.

All members of Council voted unanimously to authorize preparation of an amicus brief arguing against the addition of a citizenship question to the 2020 Census based on concerns about scientific methodology.